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EU WELCOMES THE JUDICIAL REFORM IN ARMENIA

- 24.05.2019

MediaMax (23 May 2019)

 

The EU Delegation and EU Member States Embassies resident in Armenia have issued a statement 
saying that the judicial reform is vital for Armenias democratic future.

We welcome the unequivocal commitment by the Armenian Government to pursue justice reform 
in accordance with the Armenian Constitution and Armenias international commitments, in 
particular those stemming from its membership in the Council of Europe and in consultation with 
civil society and international experts, including the Venice Commission, the statement reads.

The delegation and embassies added that the EU stands ready to provide the required technical 
and financial assistance.

We look forward to an independent, efficient and accountable judiciary being put in place in 
Armenia for the benefit of its citizens, the statement concludes.
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